
 

15 April 2025 

Mr. Todd Jesse, Environmental Protection Specialist 

Minerals Program, Grand Junction Field O"ice 

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 

Room 215, 1011 E 62nd Avenue 

Denver, CO 80216 VIA E-MAIL (hard copy to follow) 

SUBJECT: LINE CAMP PIT M-2001-001 AM-2 Request for extension to decision date 

Dear Mr. Jesse: 

I am requesting an extension of up to 30 days from the current date of Tuesday, 16 April 2025 for 

consideration of the amendment, to allow time to finish responding to the last adequacy letter and 

give you the time to review the response. 

REASONS FOR EXTENSION: 

A continued combination of having to respond to other State agencies on air and water quality 

issues related to other operations of Smith’s Materials and other clients has been time-consuming 

and we’ve been unable to devote the time needed to provide proper responses. 

Thank you for your recent inspection of the facility. We will also provide some additional responses 

to the items addressed in that inspection and our email correspondence. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE 

Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer 

Smith’s Materials, LLC (WASTELINE, Inc.) 

Email: NABarton@wastelineinc.net 


